
A COOPERATION MEMORANDUM WAS SIGNED BETWEEN THE CHAMBER OF ADVOCATES OF RA AND
UNION OF "YERKRAPAH" VOLUNTEERS.
01.12.2015 21:05

Today on 1, December, the  Chamber of Advocates of RA
  and the public union of “Yerkrapah” volunteers  signed a
cooperation memorandum in their bulidning.

According to the signed documents  the Chamber of
Advocates of RA will organize  a free consultation day for 
fighters and the members of their families  at least once a
month.

According to the memorandum   the Union of “Yerkrapah”
volunteers  will organize  practical exercises and  training
courses  necessary in  emergency situations  and .

The representatives of the Chamber  accompomied by
Lieutenant-General Manvel Grigoryan put flowers  before
the bust of commander Vazgen Sarsgyan.

Then the advocates, accompanied by  Manvel Grigoryan,
visited their  library and museum.
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